
From: Samantha Palmer
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 7:03:09 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work,
school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions
broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to
consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making
process.

Sincerely,
Samantha Palmer
samanthap9848@icloud.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE028-
2FsVONrTTYgX0GQ-2BNTc-2FDXiv4622qoJd5j8ke-2B2sEKwLUR8wdVP5EIr4wpp2r-2Fi12KIk7L3MNn7OHlZuHGJXc3iA-2BtZDon0s8BWP-
2FCiKihxrAQfGbpfTuAdhuHZl-2FsVMwH8ZZeM3BaqXAa6wdATkBUPaAJ61sPCCyU5dG-2Fze0ir-2FTwRIAe-2Fgdm9-2BF9idIPxw-
2BNJB49XzCXTm9-2FDB-2FoXqL1ZC22m-2F9hpgEyzoGVRLf0p4SlcJfZGW2ndlMlWWjPk-2BuQIsS3ZMvrkFviXU-2Bc5mPzkWc9J8dtqf-
2FGhF4a-2Bd7fqcdfVZkIwlfyyMVXVW9WsVBQ-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Laura Innis
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 6:58:06 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Laura Innis
abigor@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0288EunOj2SDr37gZJXRZQuJoxZ8yATrvYUNpF2cQvjK2AVYC4xla0nj8ZXl6L0OSWOiCnOymV0E6qtVe7D6y8AfCq4JXH7qjHhRzuKellD-
2BYcmE1W6JLilELgIC8dAHDu6HrMIR8bqXGOtpl9sQOeOlAWjX52TpSF2rZTCFrUuhHu8HG3MCEwJM6dHVsIXTjdrgv26DIxAIHn-2BZUI0jDWzcUSwRZbJLcspa9oNssZBECvxla2I5hnUMa6zauP513LugTGEM-2Bd2QjF6AT6b95jRQqQP2epfOkoRU05ue8oko5QlUjI-2BiqU5h8q-
2BwKYkg70p8-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Gaelin Armstrong
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 6:42:06 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work,
school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions
broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to
consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making
process.

Sincerely,
Gaelin Armstrong
mr.gaelin@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE028-
2F9UxXr079eXFDv13sYYpi-2BAWsRrZpu3vJUrfeuYTF9V1uw8Q0uu5WYIDXnr6wq0Rim3q5V4UTrRZiYy-
2FGCuhxJzr3HveO3AJOKitQlTgt2q9OyOsZeMVfSAWZcIcyreuh6xRaVYKIrRGZBIwF767RYAVhq-2BWk8JHE0-2FLA-
2Fk7tsDWJuouKEaTQbk1z2lvMUde2kFjwOVfmxpIeT3D3607xA2Nuxz8l5tS9jAnCpOEBvwi5cyrURB3qrtIR-2FZ8K03Ie0mLhEi6U9jK-
2FqwHhZ16pcC-2F7dTUCgSHw2FEVoj5jilX3vm5Qwf9ux2kcyWURxXIg-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Meg Leonard
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 6:11:06 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and
other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6,
2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular,
the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Meg Leonard
megan_leonard@hotmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0289b5DfETlFyKzu37IcAc-
2F-2FuTM66G-2Fi7Y1HZPgRBBeLHoPMKPA3UaLf2FAH6kOwr7oa9oLwcOosA1SYRESMAbK55Pfd0XA0PoHSDNqPrpv2EVuPslY8ed3QbmVHyCT8Aff8iBz-
2FaHYdNEu-2F0nTO8j2cAaE11B7dM6bwIMNaOhA-2FWEq6w5IbieUTD6dpSeRh4KosHK4FjCdFo9zSD50CONJBwXESZbhcZQy-
2BUv5gz4QVS75YJNh9UHBaelXtL-2BEEI7mpGKE81xpF8sRECHUKAtHYL2GtO3twKUOF-2F3Lm8kQFx2zXcOXJfZlNugVp32OjQ5uk-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Ezra Naroo
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 5:51:08 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and other daytime
commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular, the duty
to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Ezra Naroo
manjotnaroo@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0288cRlLV3oOCGQIiYWPExTVhE9-
2Bk2LuxvA5yhd9nPGWvu4HtVCbIeOU82bcBJkzPBD8f5NYunzghI1VrNmD7SRUcKt1uw3TlJwj-2BUYCDqGPvofGfsAWAJBh-2FX0-
2FZbLZ5qPPQRGkjOMsKLvf3YjBGEIhHdfnovLsL4hkM48Pt10tNPs1nk1-
2FY1hKRvoYYNgKVkFDfZZnYcE2Vbw2neZqrZfcx7yu9mmmZv9b4IxPjkbK8nG23Pg5gWoMeCKfNEQKDbvFeUQlNWTWjGwUw-2FZX9lAXUtqiHn4-
2Fgwz2WAmapssXYBn-2Bw5g2J2QtnS2Z3UjcPeDU-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Dawn Collins
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 5:28:14 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work,
school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions
broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to
consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making
process.

Sincerely,
Dawn Collins
dawnjcollins@live.ca

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE028-
2F7L-2BFHTZEjhN51uXUl3uTe-2B1IewbjLo7RIvPOeiiRWiN8HJhJiEkEWUtFZ6GCXyun0s1YJ-2F1bOX5cgkRGtDDhcEKAI14mzlla8yqb-
2BZouu-2B6LiCzE0awhc6GthSGdTF-2BqZRWM4kluCpkri3ci9o3dpkAEs-2B-2BzcQCrxa2oEMBsMv9RckW1EkKHYwvH4WmVNv5-
2BXd26cpOJ9dysLVVhbLqN8SZMhqLeiyEV-2BcgY1Tw6Lji-2FSvEjZX3OxoIzzSLESXXGK2Z2-2FxQ3UE5y6oKuTmN8c4Z-
2FrStvwAoak1WmSun-2F3gnn1Im7tK-2BhVUstC51d6zVg-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Rori Page
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 5:14:06 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and other
daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular, the
duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Rori Page
pencilsharpener444@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0289yb4gyoaVvOzHTWLMd4dP-
2FWFfaweeS0NiWnnOuW6Snp8nQufHrbHHk6ev5Txi-2FQ2IYUn-2FHhcvLHfJUcfQ6HowuxFpswUzf5RvZjYFhtFv7E1tScPN9TvBeE1QSQ82vKuhWTmUFKVs32FsDDy-
2FzaaOJzZrDaMTQV-2FKf2abjWJyCSJwy2gZ4Aio-2B-2B2xNtqPygZhBqs1c9wbcvRMeKq1FXODuuKw0TBXlSr3kNlFQuVNZcRTFdFFLHG6VM2024rEGIVc3XNtVP-
2Ffo7n50-2B04v2QfsN-2FPGz9qSfPB3W20xVODsgADckmf-2FiA4Wr3XNSRkbBY8-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Julie Vautour
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 4:57:08 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and other daytime
commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular, the duty to
consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Julie Vautour
jvaut098@uottawa.ca

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0289ZeSG1P0dcwt1Grwc75ap8mFHgcJ-
2FAx1H3tYSVFxnQ5gHICRfep1ZmbqCRcQLJCU7FnOHihNoG-2FUs3XgLclsNv9mPpE7yk7bESad1vkhojBctSzRAmA5qiAYoQVX2eu5YMDtcwYuYSwr9E-
2BNrOpfYqDOTKQwgQuPpY0en52y-2Bp0LyTINBTuT847YrZRMw5Zp9p5dmA7aOh4HnIMtrRv1adVaN6rw2rRytD054ElFC82NO-
2BjegsrOqV0qdaOX6X7csi4qifB8yEtcqDDUqeoapYmvzGzVE9-2Fej-2F26er7MO4yTc3IJmos3P-2BtRYaBp1kwdw-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Brett Squirrell
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 4:55:17 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school,
childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast
live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult,
and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Brett Squirrell
bxsquirrell@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE028-
2F3QC7pryCwrs9JRSERCcD9Jofk0rXjifWm2meMEBC1KQWD0qSEACxPruAFHX4JYd85tkMYY54Jey3lnhAhKyZ3FfzK0I-2B80kainmDZX76-
2FubsrrE5IJYFGa8gFjlXQHLARfSTFcTPF4UNFlQ50JU7FimCkRrQuPgVYnVUlDivLwWfgZGwM0Nu0Iduy4MA7o3daAJonrkGsD5gbpuVojPFqo6sPHsld-
2BsyARlpo7YBg7G8-2FnsQExRBLqoa83KLbYz1bc7J7ZBPZN6uZJQx3jVTby-2BLj-2BMmTEppaXM3Ww4ajzxtVGfMtSTaTvWOCN8J0Ago-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Chelsea Pastula
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 4:46:07 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many community
members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what
happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Chelsea Pastula
cm_pastula@hotmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE02887bglJngG97mdQKfq9KIBSMI2BxGtJCDcidOywSgs3fp3l35hbC9b2fo7-
2FLdus3HOGCDd-2Fv0G9Sivr-2Bl74aMwJI0L3aoLNf6-2BGOBOGBD8xmCIL1-2BqvLfyHl2ig5taJPZ1ZPh0eRW7sDVgwly-2BM1zlLYrNbPMraWGUgpGUcIXoPVviXoWlBZEuQYvpfXRqor7h6XcMmGE-2FAgnE-
2BaftBhlL82RvP94TPGZuRmchXcNCB4-2BgX7W-2BHAI4j1Wd5KaTpls7cFWIlBQdy8z7imUhsUCsHOnvX5JHdaKE98aeLJ-2FwbUfA5Y68wqtE2Lxee2i2G5XM-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Alex Brisson
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 4:28:09 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and other daytime
commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular, the duty to consult
with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Alex Brisson
alexrbrisson@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0289skDG8bifh2rgzMUtwDNNXg1dR0VjOyl-
2FjH1qnq471IY-2BRP8dtcDBgu0EfkK7jiQfJIYVyCA0l-2BOslfpHS7Kx1NXTkqkyDvnSSDZDMkCRHVTWxWZqvm3YzrdVCPL2Q5DP0WVNMluRMpslImaKWeMJ8cRmgakb-
2BS3iWVq9-2Bod9tyoCMkN7ZSgot5w9iXCoFXYZUcTM3D6uYZF5gdgCsORxiO4tHsoxw-2BzaSZTIXLvMsNv-2F5rWSyNfaz1Ig3HmEMXWVmzm0GfmOTvk-
2BpZstvHRSHES1bnLp9bgiLOb01A-2FJL9FKsNNJiS-2BGJu9ZMWrdphxo-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Hannah Brown
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 4:02:17 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school,
childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live
February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and
in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Hannah Brown
hebrown@ualberta.ca

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0288K8kSmCM-
2BDrRoCiJaFgz5PeK8tOW2TIo8-2F8Y-2BhH8tRcTPvWpUiEjfUqpmgUXMFZGJBi8PP8PqVpA53R6Sf8xy4mAJLy3VSIUKCr-2B4qEKeKom-
2B3EU3ASRngfw7w-2Fn88jXOl3LjiKMZ5fDEq7yuz-2ByS-2BYyXjeCKB1z42-2Fa-
2BUPGXnSms0hpPabawPUSSXx3dKGItKHrMR7m731okbbRRIOnEd08CiGf-2BNVy-2Bdz6MvKu-2FWe1OxAAL-2Fj-
2Fu77Hfy08aqJknJj9v8KEwCHiQOr4d-2FFySGb1WO9bgb7vHMGtT4WAnavkUmUAnCURTgliAX3vpsWys-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Krista Rusling
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 3:55:07 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work,
school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions
broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to
consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making
process.

Sincerely,
Krista Rusling
cobaltbludolphin@hotmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE028-
2Fu5NfOYb5P3ST3ZZv2yRi2L8uJId7cbTOL-2Bv0XnKec-2BltxP8jLdY7-2FPgdVgzGM2N5wqLIsW5QLTzxbeKt0oJ-2FcY3CR-
2BhTemMmNIHNaoyG18jyE7c0CmCZS6GeUTHcNyG6qBwUmR-2FTNG-2FJRme8nQGIj0J1-2BbmT-2BFU6HRmjJsl-2Bv62Ot-
2Brt6wTshkbafS9DKGuSuloMbdCjEPwzfOgWLoi-2BWlaw9CPSOleBKywsY6CMmOoWKfspO1eC5DrKxXo-2BkKRe8j-
2FtNoiUkOgwVxZehS5U3qRQSLfTwsvrJAN0TyaXFTSae2es5AfYj9Gq2ce5bkUo-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: "Philippe-Alexandre Jacques"
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 3:47:09 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Philippe-Alexandre Jacques
philjacques123@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE02884rwRwZcvP7WCLGbzhpMzIzU9t6Pyr9iJSHTnb2zP4sUJ4SRI6kAKKL0OPJAGwll4L0BiuRX7mDXY5cxhWC1s2lHVaD1i3vRdC4pmFX9uo0xNktHFS3-
2F9ZauzdkKJroICJD1FPmXSXhKK5OFvV0-2F-2FGMj6us6-2Fs4Dd8qKQ8WGsbdchJJFvt2d6amcvVTD3TzEoY4kJQDRfnkgx7nAbYrgCX3QBbw4W-2BhmZwN-2FOdrRw-2FFK9-2Bk9lPKYS4fou1Rq6budkflaIgtcXQvaD6Lzd7lzvMrMZKeG-2FpCFYvmY8Y20UB84DvZXQfWzXrWv-
2F3AgxVSH4-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: "Marie-Paule MacIntyre"
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 3:36:05 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school,
childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live
February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in
particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Marie-Paule MacIntyre
mariepaulemacintyre@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0288Po7lJ99QwrP-
2BRFLv9XOuHvg5DXWD7v35KgNE5-2FBNXdLg0eS9quEOU3yBKL1p1nbxvqXTHZ6GfHi45rxKd-2Fofy25FRNIw48dCN3RHKkC4JEBBWTq-2F-
2BIdfy2VYmaki7hrYZCV8D-2BOJ6w83RTqXaM7MZ2UnTPzEr7r5Xfme-2BZA1Mwn-
2BMjENWBQ6ZTnwpG2AZBwPEnsxImD7ufrj2ndzvKhxVx9RhqaOyRVD7XNTsDgHIbMrzvpjD3kP1o-2Ffs0GrUHDcYc40oL3rHr-
2BwTuWtkjZZdTObLAfnTQC-2FZdXFbG32TRP7ImlTuOMaZ6dHJ7uGstcM-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Brittany Hudson
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 3:06:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and other daytime
commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular, the duty to consult
with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Brittany Hudson
brittany.hudson@live.ca

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0289AYUZDety5MzBTUOVdg4MX9EvPaQvtaA-
2FJIJNZi3prnQhQKwYGTfCe6-2B3EQtsHuzkJeSLyS4Qh1XmeS6LMXvgR0WNw6OZqfRQNpVo33qev7-2FJyiuCZtF1y1nWLK3t1Mdt3I3gS1lrB6c-2BzMqyhcvkCZ5eh2kG0-
2BPuxioTYqSb74Mzd93QkiERDNdn6bCM-2F2HtzmHAf5Vpl0iAcXMnbSrzq9GWtEk8ZmY-
2B1vo3IK3uW9CLgOYa1SxHUU4tpJ86waHM2gWwZFFzz5Tpk3kKyZ9J4SmpVyFIYD9kpt7aNumo81Vfrt6RMpTlTzoCf8SC5438-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Lyncoln Sant
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 2:32:09 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work,
school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions
broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to
consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making
process.

Sincerely,
Lyncoln Sant
lyncoln.freitas@hotmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE028-
2B83lHcAaxDvbB3T2aGZbGiR3a1Dsg3QfIQcq3lebmxRcBFthBF9tNlBwQ5UZ1rdguq-2BfMqHPtsEEl3WdmQuZUFYUcOLDo-
2FY5djYeaDWy1t-2FmInk-2BqnOOuhctx54BgMTjJ-2BK4vbR5gqhJ7b9XJPcPcSshqwMtRCn6edNFyax6juIdieM8lTrOyM9zheSs9tHiiSkRPv-
2FCHUw2hK-2BeZPOWC-2FjwlbBKlzVyZfRI1lhiUhVoMQ1P5Wly0DSBrh6gvseladTAi8Dtp5jjgpKn96AZrmIQOFQPJGNDBNzDZirnahdSi4-
2BBHq9QxzS1UC5YQ6wWY-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Rhea Kunar
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 2:31:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Rhea Kunar
rheaalanna364@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE02895bAcXayjiHYz3fC10qfuv3FnqnaoKqtDzONHczuFlMVn9hxmlfBG67xaATyc0M1u9fY6A8uVTyexy4-
2Fo3QFCwyTSwjk1qxVsPG5s3E-2FHLQqJE6wcKKeCuoBVl6TUlSwD0dyXGh1FnLMnA2vrB90Z-2FXLBnxnEPU-2BA60vGLckkkIwkhyrmw4CpYF-2FFYYOxxxFcLOTQA0EU9hsB3HMNBPVtiOSslxZVcIznbvhqjReCUyJibZyVVbLsj-
2BJrLKvEIKxgBBmLZE5Qd-2F2fjdm2w-2BoKzSVMXEkQY9vI0-2FwQXugtbnQY5oKsIZdSsM-2FG47rI6Al8-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Kristen Planidin
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 2:28:08 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work,
school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions
broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to
consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making
process.

Sincerely,
Kristen Planidin
miloeye@hotmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE028-
2B3OgUFirknGxUcK6dSJg4NiNNF7reEMb3PoE57wq5K4W4U8R-2FMyerVB5fvQGC3S6bm-
2BTXoDi825y5VdXKaQDUJKdShCyF2LNtyyNmLjVkG7Wt2zMbeT9XF4DXvAv9jIkBPYiazeumPpNzYrXFk7Xte-
2B3jqoOlLSvx883Cf4DTsmbNjZv50o5nYqICcxfotO8SCwDf7N4-2Fm161st-2FwsYIwfGrjQkiAQS13JE-2BZypI-
2BOlEZmRC00Mk4YUwBIBAi7THJxGaBMLDPdsz3gwto8WaAzlSwuTWRbLTWw6zNajmKPkDckk2IDNuTeHGB5cCZhbV8-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Joseph Arevalo
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 2:26:07 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many
community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what
happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Joseph Arevalo
re_arevalo@outlook.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0288ZPq2ZTQI1YEnpH7UBrH7Om6sDV39R8jAHk571auXW8Wb3-
2FreucbmGz6u6cMwX1hfAOBzqwYPpHCIoeNnMAZS16odaSlsA-2Fp9J96MQ3Tc7leuEFYbBL7bSNDkCq-2BVTN41D1WagXb1uvYmuH6xLVLZZyOsdM-2FQ392-2B0TVVkKpvwqOq3ORQcRP-
2Fy6uBAGygB-2B0ujOM26r-2FdFYiXnYvgAzAYOYTkcnvhKhGyJutrXVsUeod3lmPfkm7WXe-2BFD1GL4TWERq8IfhgKmu6lPClLvIyEEIt5cZfKLr1AxF71mTEtBogPT44O2-2F74z2J3GKXTp7-2Bs-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Janette King
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 2:06:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school,
childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast
live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult,
and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Janette King
janettekingmusic@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0289SfE8Y-
2FUo7xCd1IZgNSpNnDBQ2OBToCiQj2-2B0Q2JYQN6G-2FBRA7JGkxnGf-2FAFzRObHBDhi5bMJ2BCtcNhJZx8RTefPiTN-
2FwSICdIP987e4lmpSpP1SWNrv4abSUPuWGIiRWCG64owCYWIuCBZluwVzvyZ3XZMMggct7DL52YehbBy-2FR3qMKmQuvBvVbf4zZA-
2FPvWDc9NMyrdr7uB3PaMetQhAdFp6FGZaa26LW-
2B4V9n1LDl5zyscDxiU38dx5hIUEsknfuAHZfLO0k24qU0mPCp4DRsZ3OjBpZl4Q0iwuvuWTLoBANiZvK2K-2B45D1K8WrY-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Lindsay CUNNingham
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 2:03:11 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work,
school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions
broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to
consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making
process.

Sincerely,
Lindsay CUNNingham
lindsay.cunningham14@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE028-
2BxblaRnIsebowFkNo6mbRm-2FVVYSNHnyMeZOE1GcegcVTLy-2Fp8xH6SmHYkQ08AyxCDV8NuQDO-2F-2F8ZTychDV2Kuy-2BX8eZBqx-
2BJWGhBr53zw42akDDUZin4ybyXexdZ6ZYqwWEFMZdNLBGQSXu-2BsRbpGfHwEXgcG3pMmxbGdEFfvEXNNEhUAsV90QlDqUQjcrsw-
2FjH-2F-2FJyGIftli-2BkiICOZmnXN-2FGd4AmXuqLvno52g-2B-2FH8E-2BpOrnfeQzFQJ37GYkRAO3IRXsB4M5prFZsdsuzyV9Oi972-
2FYcOnZIqK82LV13k4itUeYWPT4ELSLGBGBC6sE-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Amy Norris
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 1:49:08 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many community
members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what
happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Amy Norris
alsnorris@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0288fklBuUaVZsPTBC94G0pP5nuhnGngcUISbUsN9ESVqHdM1FXi1nf-
2Bj9CwwUngFnm6WdF17cB4Y3-2FeDvW-2FXzZPb0vWQ0Kv0i3dNbKahtLp4hSvtCfW25tM6yc1gQJp6076202frmE3ddXKsZ5bLibG7tlye9xhtOzU-2Bc5Y-2Fe5z-2B6df-
2BLbzfHddZhYdKsYsy9Z4khIviD7NJeCzHsjwLA3TZjOlzG4ulW-2FTjogAAryfC4EDEs7z9AeF1afSASyjQPbB0xT-2B84GywuEHuYsKqiIA6LkXuGdn59G3IT-2FdQadc3t8j7dZvSOBJK8Q-2FSRefJVoY-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Ecil Kang
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 1:37:06 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and other daytime
commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular, the duty to
consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Ecil Kang
Ecilkangster@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE028-
2FzRx7NEPrREhHGWuksJFAmuEPVQZKQFjYSj6gX6dafPbHbQ6mnUcRdrR6PbaVotxM1xV68zBA9UPe2qJOD1Z9ubF9f5mZvn74wXfUu2JWlmEdKkhqvWPPba8b8IdnQThGSFfJJqg-
2BfI1l0EB8jtwmpClBEYwtNghtSEx1n04KJdiuUF0dOxkeJtjxLpzSRuQQKYe1w9UwreRmUdiLrywfJzJr7LuHbundtBsKFtrbLHYsN9wPB-2FvRGJ21uTgb0essR7s-
2FzwDGAYVWnKPZKmfVeAUyt5zn38-2B5tYdc-2BdfJiUnlFEiS3WOg1kF4hQQqh3Hk-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Brandyn McLeod
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 1:29:06 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work,
school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions
broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to
consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making
process.

Sincerely,
Brandyn McLeod
mbmassin@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE028-
2BrocQ1gtYIMhus4J-2F0w1zSp-2BEncEnkSxsXM3OmJr3LwhRoHW1-2FQQf4xd3HvvLwi1S6jE0VzTQbzVR4Q-2FQi8mo6aD57Wh-2FCV-
2BC2MFk5WNVNKwWK7IH0WY46K9vz-2B3-2B11kS759EMjYA85iuxqRVPXICpuFSzbJcnQ5j7-2BqfK2zFVpXw5-
2BwcixwKcBLaJnX0sg5Hrv2QjeFn1M94927uEIzqA0LT0QIckOYlhzwKdQ6V2CnwOwM3LX4eOKFA-2Bw8eXGCIEWdK42xlqaELUqs9f-
2Fu8fH2bNcg6hJ-2BlpA-2BXtt24ntjXhv4Yhrdpl6OJaChLdB4E-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Jenine Marsh
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 1:25:09 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know
the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare
and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live
February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in
particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Jenine Marsh
jenine.emily.marsh@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0288cE7RudndVpqhe-
2BtMGPptU0ej1RteZ6fzCot5XvGaqSSIecrw-2FYsfMD284H4SdSl8IhWt0KNgbYdiuKOBNZT88yOwC9Pju3g22eSiiTVp4R0BvqJlQdtW5Hbwpgpyo-
2Bc8JTb6hxyBrsjG3ajPiTIKV9jXToU-2FXcwl34xF69IqfXGVkWGM84hCTIZU-2BS3S0muElTRxgaHDjqLtKxAoT1h6IOzn615D25jst-
2BEHGLuxRlLMseUp9bAOZVm9oR8sMvsLk6v9N-2FveTAsgHQdYJnLob6ChtK5pSnoiXZSL7PhGwqFjN3T-2BoThIb12reV4z0Usc-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Mystique Muhoza
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 1:20:08 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many
community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what
happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Mystique Muhoza
miss.muhoza@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0289aLPcrUmaj0MCBot2rCCH3C5-2FSqRb4PQiSd-
2FaZpdxgREyMRdgfe4RO-2FTSjUYIymbpGvLA9cnO6axi7jtuPLlPYt7PtX1iHKI67UG8pcda6OF7noM48HwuPZetsY6cZ5X3LNekHlqyThdZgtAuWPUInfyBl1uR-
2FTnmMLSj7w8RHQFwvsZQGbKSqlnkeLgO8mmy2DjNltetKESmR6s4FC4mVR2Ap4tGilRjvpNZkqDTOp2XVT1yfgfLXsHYW8MNI0oYpGw2naOsW3WgN6MWDa3QSAZsmGVRJTikfGdIP1tVLdIsmE5h94nB-
2FIiTtLdBrl-2Fs-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Finn Fairbairn
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 12:40:15 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members
and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on
their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Finn Fairbairn
finnfairbairn13@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0288LPCsIcIXrlkUls0eZZ5OmAHNkCXfWQS2zZzQsUi9xs3B3HLiWHriO0dCae-
2BlkkuByoaFhBhWyu09hrT-2B3tDSXnX7-2BmS3e2ZMemL7S8E505LdEhSZaqHIMct6eeB0fmBCj2UP42u7-2BYoiIaXdw-2FJYPwhJbsvCy-2FJov8eo9OliaVM0YgIlYTIpMfTLUVUUpdGKpjbE9Ppf-2FBx9nNexB0sl34-
2BwBP6e60yq9T0-2BhXUEo6afPjczsQJIkQokbKoomD93ytqRK4gMY0mwAAML1zuZ0cPdPZMqNb9R8WBsxj216UW51JPL1BmyUnYDGu5frLXo-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Maelle Weber
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 12:29:13 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work,
school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions
broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to
consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making
process.

Sincerely,
Maelle Weber
h.maelle_weber@outlook.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE028-
2BBy-2BSZ6a3a0aNW1AM00MmFXbVBw8VNVE281lw4GiqeiW0F6SZTXT2U8OXP4BYHxLC0V71Z-2B8-
2B5NS9AWDXitMplp0MTiLhZNYfu9NwaACz7wAkGZiREKjTxCyErSBlGsyen7xRRa8yU-2BoRxlRNC8nuwY-2FiLlI-
2FwWXycnsAr6kxawfSIkDGR9S7ZmqB02hmq-2FTT5XaVMFrE6VZuABKgEQYRj4NT3sM-2B-2BV-2FzDofNVsZ2JCwqTEE3-
2BgUJXL7OySP9nWelWim9jPItLZ0JURmRA7vEcyjtQI8EP0oNC4MWvAW-2FqZ89NXCDsK2A-2BsnDXnJPfyTM-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Shauna L
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 12:14:06 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know
the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare
and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live
February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in
particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Shauna L
naunabelle28@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0288nnZBg7O98VZw-
2FJTHGtMvHBaCqWunoyxAYHzxUqt60l7Iltrn4-2FpcQL6fF2jzSeRgfJMwgI5TFmMuLZNLrpbgwibHOtiIIVn7I-2BYFDW6Hcfzi-2BZ0DxHPjG-2FuCX7XjyxqJ-
2FVs793syx3gbhXlMmR5JQwb-2FJCtbFar-2Bcq62X-2F4RYEiFkFeC3rwu0pn8-2BbSvqJMLIsisIBIGbmx3K2ILpY7p-
2BzugjD9jG7F3h54ZTBodhCrXCmLzZmeCauMhCJ5EusunL3yp6CzS5zHhr8OgZXJXRSrQIuQyXbnO5-2BP3VTufemre6WPeIB-2BRzgV6PmedkKok-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Kimberley Noce
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 12:10:16 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work,
school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions
broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to
consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making
process.

Sincerely,
Kimberley Noce
kimberley.noce@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE028-
2BLdP5e8N4ggA4VBqnUclY5Lt4735YgtQswESCtVV2ebTjnLNIbas6On2DQAO10UuTtGthRlzVK4t1sGPSjfpTGkyO7g56h-
2BIpDX6wjQ2BTQitCZCmuuZbwCoomE6yIydebap4tuVmKK2stn7x0I1fQ5fgjyIyCkNl2HCktjy-2FbdVBNK4NUjpBfTseLyavBz7DW-2Fk-
2F1kyW4-2BiUBtb9Q-2F00eErG1Qd-2FjvbOXS13CacSDNSFibA9vGUe-2FzKwi-
2FVSEdv2RhEk4KW9Km6pLAfMIn6TFaSo7w2PUd0YKh4ZqNu-2BYg-2BECgk135Zrz1Y-2B88ZHlZns-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Carson Plantinga
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 12:10:11 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many
community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what
happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Carson Plantinga
cpplantinga@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0289obvfyrTPLpLGQMHNUr2GVTaO3y1QZONrQAdOrtYHC6vM-
2BN2CQR3RH7dPTKrXDIyPEVSxnat1u9cNjaoz83KT3AashSqGFi9OOwF5h5xij7-2FTxJfhHNZlaJyU61RvFPFbZ8GSYw2VlC9-2BNUIJYTv6d3BEF9EAlKb7oHAHqDDS9y4TnYgN9iyx-
2F8MaXln2du7BdvkeIbde24Ee0eOAIR9NdDUsrDORDlVhEvocoC0DLAJyk4sLN-2BxsMvDlCYrB-2B-2BrVKcQgFmHwC70FTsfWa3UcVulzWfyY4CoCi0WjPHtYL4vkPvwoBQm466WkO3eaBvag-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Connor Plantinga
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 12:09:09 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and other daytime commitments of
many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit
about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Connor Plantinga
connorplantinga@outlook.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0288sHrOUD6CmBRZjmZpdIavNlgAP9ZZeG3LOiOU1-
2FPh-2F8W962gtH8UqZyltqqG6LKOw0I7NRsoa-2FXrA1ixuQhtfvtg8NThlw-
2BnGk0Ky9JtrpFPeANeBZtRJ9KP4E7ktjdTjWeUdDVZ1I5i4s2UqJtZM05uoMet4KjDd4RcTZAkHt3PFcArSWCIToVOjgSFI8iFzf-2FWXjXYiThyf7Blksnb5MX0ot009hZsKJ-
2B4G4e94kOWp32WY39Jx54pPNO55S7aom40Ejwqus-2FLGCPuYIKUz-2BCRa-2BlND0rIVI83q1r4l4FCLHKG-2BVZ0dPYFMKkjzynjk-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Erin SampsonHunter
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 11:26:07 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and
other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6,
2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular,
the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Erin SampsonHunter
mrs.elhunter@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0289hSxjBOhKpapgvQsSpP-
2F-2BteREChGd57CZYWIK53CE9xnnjdhOt-2BfLnDqGj3RWW-
2BWvUiUFjEQfcEK4i9EcLf6GiKyjE5t3WQuXgL3Yhxs7rs6g2a1XCw3Gi7RwQ15MuzJt5TOOBpxckeLSpQQcIR902VrtUVkCcevndYhpIpdZFiGYNQ-
2FKmovpzct31A2hAE6YOOzuIEljH5fqJMvrFh1gHP0diNDk9ddW6334Nla3-2FARE5bTfHJs0311N-2FHAX6ii9eroN-2FllOs7LVrBTacxUICnjmFITaMFH-
2FPWlugUZyn8dhjVo8vVG-2B2lPwBgjDvZ4I-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Abby Barron
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 10:59:11 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Abby Barron
abigail.jane44@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0289v04nAt8VBcqbvqduPGAH1AScUyqgvb4LxPtUU3ShWwYf75M2zvCpTJdSw09kVjaBeVuQ6e86SDKJ86EddqBT2DSBkKUooLS7GYQ0Cshcweg8dF3G7-
2BYuE-2FfMXkbltRsf3ROO6GXDDEzdockNhVlNlGmF6MK90uPuiOVe5EX3HiPk7o8ZYkKQtUj-2BzpKb33iBZlJAFAvIVxCRwPEiDx3IRSnrxPGbNL1nAYpcMBDStn4hH4i1MPPF27BVXssVmfGr2r0WDRv5wO1W6cGiVOZZs4-2B2fLReLJAIAzHHpch4NFt1ioH6mzCO5f75f9Wc6MQI-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Sue Seguin
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 15, 2021 10:04:07 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school,
childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live
February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and
in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Sue Seguin
sueseguinsings@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0288AR0innF96-
2Bwj1AHS71sRlU4UhT-2FkvjSHw8UzWETVyam-2FKDVmXSObG7saFIF59b1zmJT6-
2FuKlKyMolX79Tyg3iEyeumTGtqMCS4qv1Oja4mEYM4AGtvZeHxfkaaij5W8cWne2AqtuwSKdFhz-2BS6vV9xJRCphUbxkst-2Fcdx4jg8t-
2FNm6czenHboav12Bj2uKQ6dN4XHYiI2U83a05qAZ1q9A95byxPgkoWii4EiyB-2FRXToz0l4sC0B-
2BxLs5ERxTTo5PsX5gg3wmpqeP8tRuYe3IDyQzWmnlWcU8yTdHrMYqUx3roi5XpVyQfI1N75GmZgU-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: Alexander McClelland
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 15, 2021 7:37:12 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and other daytime commitments of
many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit
about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
Alexander McClelland
mcclelland.alex@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0289NAC2FQLjdht5oKDC5VHVVlqcryhcjeWPd91tQT7W-
2FBR3DWDhX3TSmo7PjM7XgGbLljwdh-2Fi9Ns-
2BKvk0XJvfpDARE4WD3roXOdi69HXdTaLsXdfpUsRzlAd9xVakiNe1jziBfdi4tlN6Oew7B5STlJTTtlhQjAu52YseD6Cu680Fn7MSd3byK6HUFuYUkWeqE2fAwIjsMAkJME3kY2IQS4JG-
2F7JjzNp7prrQQUDJvbW7A6VVTaErtrRlrpsxF-2Fh1pHr77TG8GtXHLeW214q-2B5yeHP10cjh3DW9-2Bxc-2Bdnh2OrrrEUTVLWYdNlC4XfG6d-2FY-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca


From: elizabeth ellis
To: Info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep NIRB Hearings Public
Date: June 16, 2021 7:11:11 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Executive Director of NIRB Karen Costello,

I’m writing to you to express my concern about the Nunavut Impact Review Board's (NIRB) decision to deny Uvagut TV the right to:

1) rebroadcast the Baffinland hearings during evening and overnight hours so that more Inuit have the opportunity to view them with regard to work, school, childcare and other daytime commitments of many community members and;
2) retransmit the Baffinland hearings in Igloolik by DVD, hard drive projection or other technical means, including the eight Formal Interventions broadcast live February 5-6, 2021.

The NIRB public hearings are intended to be just that, public. Preventing the rebroadcasting of the NIRB hearings is an affront to the NIRB’s duty to consult, and in particular, the duty to consult with Inuit about what happens on their land.

Please allow Uvagut to rebroadcast and retransmit the Baffinland hearings so that all Nunavummiut have free public access to this decision-making process.

Sincerely,
elizabeth ellis
elizabethaudreyellis@gmail.com

 <http://feedback.changemailer.com/wf/open?
upn=wUz9t4btiUlbWWkDsK2xukhmlus8d9VU92CAZXFwMsze7P59S0ZhpxB1R5bt8pBN8iA4QfqXqhPRCw7wBL9IxG4jWSs4W3SyCj5n3GE0289ay5oC3OcWBn6FWHUEnsSzi00g5sZBRfIg1KwNAjUFaU2g9eRuXe63nPvaIZbkIX39N-
2BzLumACqJYNbSBsUsp4U7UYjHXSpG3xaWcqyavXgUdW-2B36xcAv5VL1veZb34nyrdUhksLFmWJ5150KotpSCWroLXrsMnwWlvQeN5LYk6dWxKi70DNXREHN223dXXpVoG1-2B0u-
2FIWAhwlBEBDXKBOcSsD0TISo7PjmQpWzjIDq30C2WNXfG-2F2958JDYAVfqt6VGwqDACVvIolSSErCc2wfMdKYNIkthsrk11-2BmurrVse1s5m-2BXWQpymyGzID0k1w-3D>

mailto:info@nirb.ca
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